
You have a right to know!
We asked people what they know about their rights to accessing 

government information under the GIPA Act. This is what you said:

Know your rights 
58% of people 

surveyed know they 
have a right to access 

government information 
from a NSW 

government agency. 

Local Councils 
65% of NSW 

citizens surveyed 
have tried to access 
information held by 

Local Councils. 

Positive 
outcomes

70% of all requests  
to access government 

information have  
been successful. 

Right to 
information

84% of NSW citizens 
surveyed consider it 

very/quite important to 
have a right to access 

government information. 

For more information, visit our website www.ipc.nsw.gov.au  
or to make an enquiry call 1800 IPC NSW (1800 472 679)
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